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TO: Dr. William Stokes, Director, NICEATM,
(MD EC-17), NIEHS

FAX: 919 6541 0947

FROM: Joan Mutcher

DATE: November 8, 2001
Dear Dr. Stokes:

| implore you to immediately begin efforts to completely
replace lethal dose testing with non-animal, in vitro
testing methods.

it is appalling to learn that members of the human race
have conducted these sadistic LD50s on these poor
sentient creatures.

Thank you.



